From: Paula McMichael [mailto:PaulaMcMichael@hmeng.com]
Sent: Wednesday, December 13, 2017 10:37 AM

To: Dunn, Brandon

Cc: James P Morris; Joanna Taylor; Stephanie Karol

Subject: CEMEX Alico North Quarry - CPA2017-00002

Good morning Brandon,

We would like to request a 120-day extension to respond to county review comments for the above-referenced petition.
Please let me know if you need anything additional in order to process this request.

Thank you,

Paula N. C. McMichael, AICP
Associate, Director of Planning

HOLE MONTES

950 Encore Way

Naples, FL 34110

Direct: (239) 254-2028

Main Line: (239) 254-2000
Facsimile: (239) 254-2099
paulamcmichael@hmeng.com

Please note: Florida has a very broad public records law. Most written communications to or from County Employees and officials regarding County business are
public records available to the public and media upon request. Your email communication may be subject to public disclosure.
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